
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As part of the Review into regional telecommunications I would like to bring to your 
attention the poor mobile phone reception my household receives. We are located at  

Beerburrum. Inside the house it is usually impossible to get a mobile 
phone signal and even when outside the building the mobile reception is still poor! We live 
about 1km Southwest of the Township of Beerburrum. In the town centre mobile reception 
is acceptable but where we live it certainly is not! 
I hope by bringing this mater to your attention that something can be done to rectify this 
problem in the future! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christian Henderson 
 




